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From: Bryan Gladding <gladding.bryan@gmail.com>  
Sent: Saturday, November 23, 2024 1:43 PM 
To: Planning & Development <plandev@danecounty.gov> 
Subject: Support for Proposal CUP 2646 
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ounty ZLR Committee, I am unable to attend the public hearing on December 17, but I would like to express my support for the proposed project under petition CUP 2646. George and Tiffany have been exemplary neighbors, 
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Dear Members of the Dane County ZLR Committee, 
I am unable to attend the public hearing on December 17, but I would like to 
express my support for the proposed project under petition CUP 2646. George and 
Tiffany have been exemplary neighbors, and I believe their planned building will 
benefit them while presenting no concerns to the neighborhood or broader 
community. 

Thank you for considering my input. 

Sincerely, 

Bryan Gladding 

2187 Colladay Point Drive 

(608) 334-1563


